
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Trains 
Southminster Presbyterian Church will have the 2014 model 

train display back again for both children and adults during the 

Christmas holidays.  The dates and times are: 

 

Tuesday, December 23 – 1:00-3:00pm 

Friday, December 26 – 1:00-3:00pm 

Tuesday, December 30 – 1:00-3:00pm   

Friday, January 2 – 1:00-3:00pm 

  

 

The Church is located at  

12250 SW Denney Road in Beaverton  

No charge!!  

 

All children MUST be accompanied by an adult!! 


